Torridon
Primary School

Personal, Social & Emotional Development

This term, we will continue to focus on the rules and

routines from last term. We will be developing our ability to

take twns and share with others when

interacting, both during free flow and group learning. We will
select and choose activities independently, and begin to be

We will be exploring the story ‘Welre
Going on a Bear Hunt/. Children will be
encouraged to retell the story in lots of
different ways and talk about the charac-
ters and the setting. We will explore infor-
mation books and explore the pictures.
There will be lots of opportunities for mark
making including sing big chlks,
with water.

The Team

Explorers and Adventurers

Team leader: Becki Teaching Staff: Emma Support Staff: Louise Antoinette Kisha

The focus of this and term is ‘Explorers and Adventurers’
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Physical Development
We will be exploring moving in lots of different waiys such as
running, hopping, skipping and jumping. We will encourage
children to use scissors and mark making tools. We will
collaborate with others to manage large items such as

carrying planks together to make an ohstacle course for the
story. We will play games like musical statues and traffic

Maths
This term, we will continue to explore
amounts to nwmbers. We will be
focusing on patterns and create our own
repeating patterns. We will also have
fun exploring positional language such
as ‘over’, ‘under’, ‘infront’ and we will
routes related to the
ytmy

Understanding the World
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different natural materials. We will look at the
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"Welre GomgonaBeax Hunt'.

We will also learn about different celebrations

with our families.
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Communication & Languages
Listening and attention will continue to be a big
focus of this half term. We will be encouraging
children to talk about what they are doing and
continue to build up vocabulary and explore new
words related to the stories and information books

that\/\re\/\nllbzkrokjngat. We will

Expressive Arts & Design
There will be lots of opportunities for us to
express our creative sides this term. We will
have a go at making our own bears and
also use different cotlage techniques to
make a story map. We will also explore
making different models out of clay.
Children will also get the chance to plan a

performance.
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